
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors -  
 
I want to express my concern about the proposed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance.  
 
I believe that any expansion of cannabis acreage to include Rangeland is not consistent with 
Rangeland zoning criteria. 
 
Such expansion will not only cause irreparable environmental damage it will erode the 
extensive rangeland assets that are a large part of Mendocino County's appeal. 
 
Any consideration of expansion into land zoned as Rangeland should be preceded by a county-
wide Environmental Impact Report. 
 
Respectively summitted. 
 
Wendel Nicolaus 
Hopland, CA 94559  
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